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BOARD FINANCE COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Finance Committee, scheduled for Wednesday,
October 23, 2024, is being cancelled.

If you have any questions, please call 760.740.6383.

DATED: October 8, 2024

for LaurfBarry, Chair
Board Finance Committee



